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Schmidt, Jacob M

From: Stella M. Sellers 
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 6:18 PM
To: Schmidt, Jacob M
Cc:
Subject: Responses to VAH  Land Use Variation Request Dept. Comments  - Arlington Signs & 

Banners

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Village of Arlington Heights email system ‐‐ DO NOT 
CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

Hi Jake, 

Here are our comments regarding our Land Use Variation Request responding to the comments from Village of Arlington 
Heights Departments. 

VAH - Building & Life Safety Department 

No Objections from the Department 

VAH - Building Department - Fire Safety 

* This building does not have a sprinkler system

* Material Safety Data Sheets are on site for our materials which are:  vinyls for die cut lettering and digital print

* Quantities of scrim vinyl material for banners:  (1) 50 yard roll at 54" H and (1) 50 yard roll at 30 " H
- About a dozen 15" rolls of Die Cut vinyl Material - various colors
- Five 30" Rolls of Die Cut Vinyl Material - Various colors
- Eight 500 ml Eco solvent ink cartridges used in Roland Printer
- Four Sheets of Corrugated Plastic Materials  4' x 8' Size
- Three Sheets of 1/8" PVC Plastic Mateiral   4' x 8' Size
- 100 sheets of 18" x 24" Corrugated Plastic Material
- Variety of small cut off pieces of aluminum and acrylic sheets

* Our sign making products are not flammable

* We have the fire extinguisher in our front main office as required by the Fire Inspector who came  in April

VAH Public Works 

**  No comments from the Department at this time 

VAH Engineering  

***  N/A and No Comments  

VAH Fire Department 
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***  Defers to the Building and Life Safety Department 

VAH  Police Department 

***  Building has substantial Lighting all around the exterior of the building and parking area and strong  lighting right in 
front of the front door to our shop which is on all night for safety 

***  Emergency Information contact card was provided to the Police Department in mid August 

VAH Health Services 

***  No Comments from the department 

VAH Planning & Community Development Dept 

***  Please advise the Landscape Planner (Derek) that the owner of the building we are renting would like to pursue your 
requests for additional landscaping and parking lots changes on his own outside of this Land Use Variation Request of 
Arlington Signs & Banners.   Accordingly, please contact the building owner, James Ventrella, directly to address your 
concerns. 

Let me know if there is anything else that I might need to provide as part of this response process.  THANK YOU! 

Stella Sellers 
Arlington Signs & Banners 
847-870-0200

Virus-free. www.avast.com  


